
Warrior Pride Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, March 8, 2023 

Attendees: Brett Sharp, Dan Cummings, Jenny Mosh, Julie White, Bob Lee, Cindi Wagner, Debbie 
Karlstrand, Anna Mandacina, Julie Rosen  

6:40 Brett Sharp called the meeting to order and opened with a prayer  

Julie White moved to approve minutes from February; Minutes were approved 

Trivia Night Recap – Cindi Wagner 
 14 tables; gross $6900 less expenses related to raffle; net $4800 
 Made $1200 on heads/tails 
 Try a different date for next year; not so close to parents association event; try closer to 

beginning of school year in front of Gala?  
 Maybe only 1 event next year 
 Focus on community involvement 
 Put pictures in spring brochure of what WPBC has donated/purchased for the year 

President’s report – Brett Sharp 
 Proceeds from pre-season tournament – boys & girls teams each earned $1800 
 $250 donation to wrestling account from Trivia night 
 Quiz Bowl raised $3,200 from fundraising; WPBC to match $2k 

Treasurer’s report – Brett Sharp for Dennis King  
 Current balance around $80k  
 Activity since February meeting: trivia night (should be included in balance above except 

for cash and checks of around $2400 total) 
 $35K will be paid for business partnership on video board – Brett meeting with Joe Ross 

tomorrow 

Membership & spirit wear – Brett Sharp for Kim Lanio 
 Looking to fill head of committee position (membership, social media, spirit wear) – 

possibly split into 3 roles 
 Cindi Wagner to takeover social media and website 
 Sub out spirit wear? Cindi Wagner to explore option with Cumpy’s 
 Debbie Karlstrand: All youth size leftover shirts have been given to Melissa Montesano 

Publications – Carrie Emmons 
 No report 

Scholarship – Julie White 
 Deadline for Frosh March 31; deadline for seniors is April 1 
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 Email blasts going out from SPX office 
 Logo deadline moved to April 28; application has been redone and blast will go out in 

school newsletter 

Athletic director report – Bob Lee  
 SPX teams’ recent success: wrestling, dance team, girls basketball, boys basketball, 

quiz bowl team 
 Enrollment next year expected 415+ (5 new teacher hires) 

SPX Marketing Committee – Brett Sharp for Dave Hughes 
 Alumni phone a thon going on 

Brett Sharp closed the meeting at 7:44 with a closing prayer 

Submitted by,  

Jenny Mosh 


